
 

 

A special thank you to Marianne Francis and Larry 

Zachrich for the important roles they had in our 

Religious Education program! We appreciate both 

of you for your hard work and dedication to this 

ministry over the years. 

We welcome Deb Herring as our new Director of 

Religious Education and Amy Zientek who is the 

new High School Education teacher. Also, Delaney 

Garrow is taking over in the 4th grade classroom. 

While we have some new faces in new positions 

joining the St. Peter “team,” the biggest 

announcement is someone will be leaving… 

Father Stanbery has announced his plans to retire in 

June of 2022! Special prayers for him and his 

successor.😊  


